
























 
 
Number : 06.B/DK/WG/2021 Jakarta, 19 May 2021 
Attachment(s) : 1 (one) file 
 
To: 
Directors of PT Wijaya Karya (Persero) Tbk. 
The Majority Shareholder 
In Jakarta 
 

Subject : Proposal on the Appointment of a Public Accounting Firm to Audit the 
Financial Statements of PT Wijaya Karya Bangunan Gedung Tbk. 
(“Company”) for Financial Year 2021 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We refer to the Audit Committee Letter Number 06.A/DK/WG/2021 dated 19 May 2021 on the Audit 
Committee’s Recommendations on the Appointment of a Public Accounting Firm to Audit the Financial 
Statements of PT Wijaya Karya Bangunan Gedung Tbk. for Financial Year 2021. 
 
Pursuant to the matter stated above, in accordance with the duties and responsibilities of the Board 
of Commissioners as governed in the Company’s Articles of Association, we wish to inform you of the 
following: 
 
1. Proposing to re-appoint the Public Accounting Firm Amir Abadi Jusuf, Aryanto, Mawar & Rekan 

(RSM Indonesia) to audit the Company’s Consolidated Financial Statements and the Report on 
Performance Evaluation and Compliance Audit for the Financial Year ending on 31 December 
2021. The Audit Committee’s audit evaluation is attached to this letter; 
 

2. The Scope of Audit of the Public Accounting Firm is as follows: 
a. General Audit on the Company’s Financial Statement for the Financial Year ending on 31 

December 2021; 

b. Compliance Audit with prevailing legislations and internal controls; 

c. Performance Evaluation of the Company for the financial year ending on 31 December 2021 

and Key Performance Indicators (KPI) mandated by the Board of Commissioners in the 

Workplan and Budget (Rencana Kerja dan Anggaran Perusahaan, “RKAP”) 2021. 
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DISCLAIMER: 
This Document is a translation of an official document issued by the respective party. Every effort has been made to ensure 
that the contents of this document are identical, accurate, and faithful to that published in Bahasa Indonesia. If there are 
discrepancies between the Bahasa Indonesia and English document, the Bahasa Indonesia document shall prevail. 

We thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

Sincerely yours 
PT Wijaya Karya Bangunan Gedung Tbk. 

Board of Commissioners 
 

 
[signed] 

 
Sugeng Rochadi 

President Commissioner 
 

[signed] 
 

Bambang Pramujo 
Commissioner 

 
[signed] 

 
Ahmad Fadli Kartajaya 

Commissioner 
 

[signed] 
 

Joseph Prajogo 
Independent Commissioner 

 
[signed] 

 
Ance 

Independent Commissioner 
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